
Elementary East and Elementary West Chromebook Collection 
Schedule: 

On Monday, June 7th, all students attending In-Person will turn in their 
Chromebook and Charger to their homeroom teachers.  

Homeroom teachers will get a list of their students that will include the 
service tag (serial number) of the Chromebook to verify the correct device 
was turned in. If a student has a Loaner Chromebook, then the teacher will 
write the service tag # down that they turned in on the sheet.  Miss Fedor 
has been providing missing labels to teachers who notified her, to be sure 
all Chromebooks have the correct labels on them. 

The student must return a charger as well with the Chromebook. Parents 
should contact the tech department about payment for missing 
chargers.  570-562-2121  ext. 1156  Mrs. Chisdock 

On Tuesday or Wednesday, we will provide a pink receipt for each student 
who turned in their Chromebook and charger.  This will be sent home to the 
parents. 

  

ALL VIRTUAL STUDENTS (grades K-11) will turn in their devices on 
June 15th, 16th, or 17th at the JR-Sr High School between the hours 
of 8:00 am – 2:00 pm.  Receipts will also be provided once turned in. 

 


